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43-47

Whilst I do understand the need for growth and development, I am objecting, yet
again, to proposal for the initial phase of 300 homes on the Hardwick Green
Development as laid out in the New Criterion section printed in red following
paragraphs 43-47 of the above referenced document.   The existing residents of
North Runcton, Setchey and West Winch together with road users of the A10
already experience serious traffic delays and disruption, why should thet be
subjected to more.   Firstly, in the form of construction traffic and by the
residents needing to access the A10 by means of a roundabout planned for
construction opposite The Winch public house.  Why has this been deen deemed a
suitable option?   It will simply create the same traffic snarl ups that occur
on a daily basis at the roundabout between those of the Hardwick and the Queen
Elizabeth Hospital.  Indeed King’s Lynn and its environs are increasingly
subject to serious delays and congestion.  Whilst there has been a lot of new
homes constructed in and around town in recent years and there are currently a
number of developments in progress, these have not been accompanied, it seems,
by a road system review.   Why is this?  The road systems have long been
overdue a major upgrade and overhaul and is surely a necessary component to
ensure success of any major developments such as the one proposed.   Why should
residents and businesses of the borough have to consistently experience
inconveniences in going about their daily lives?   Enough is enough.   No
houses should be built on the Hardwick Green site until the WWHAR has been
constructed and is in use.




